
 

 

 
Workshop Flyer 2017. 

                   Leaders School / Servant Community   
 

 Secretariat has decided that our Leaders School / Servant 
Community groups need to be revitalized within our Diocese. These 
groups are vital to ensure our Cursillo efficiency and it is felt that a 
revitalization of this program is now in order. 
  All are most welcome to attend a workshop to become familiar with 
the operation of a Leaders School / Servant Community program.  
 Three identical workshops have been organized, so you can attend 
which ever one suits your calendar or convenience. 
  The first one will be held at Cessnock for the convenience of 
Cursillistas from the Maitland, Upper Hunter and Paterson Deanery and a 
similar workshop will be held at Tea Gardens on the 25th March and 
Belmont on the 29th April. Please try and attend one of these workshops 
as our LSSC groups are very important. .     
  
First one:- 
Where:-   Was at Cessnock Anglican Church                     
When :-   February 25th  @  9.00 for 9.30 & finished @ 2:00 
 

Second one:- 
Where:-  Tea Gardens Anglican Church 
When :-   March 25th @ 9.00 for 9.30 & finishes @ 2:00 
 

Third one:-  
Where :-  Belmont Anglican Church 
When  :-  April 29th @ 9.00 for 9.30 & finishes @ 2:00 
 

Why    :-   1. To give an insight into the purpose and  
  function of our Leaders School / Servant   
  Communities  program. 
                 2. To prepare our people for a role as members of 
  a Leaders School / Servant Community group. 
 

Any enquiries, please contact servant Community Coordinators: 
 Gail Isles.  ddmgk@bigpond.com 
 Bill Nicolle. sticks@aapt.net.au 
Don’t forget to bring your lunch, Mission Praise, cross & name tag 
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